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   4/13/2021 

Hello, 

The Districts are sending out this Notice to address some questions in reference 

to the pool access in 2021. 

The Districts do not have a final answer on how the access of the pool will be for 

the 2021 pool season. At this time, everything depends on Larimer County 

restrictions. 

With the vaccines and all the news stories, it sounds very promising that we 

might have a better year.  

By mid-May the Districts should have the information that is needed on any 

restrictions that will be in place for operating the pool and gatherings. 

Once the Districts have received all the information on restrictions that will be 

in place and board approval, we will send out an additional update on what 

guidelines will be in place for the 2021 pool season. 

Thank you for your understanding.   

The Districts 

 

 


